The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care

The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care is committed to prevent and
end the tragedy of homelessness among individuals and families.

Serving Atoka, Bryan, Carter, Choctaw, Coal, Haskell, Hughes, Johnston, Latimer, LeFlore, Love, Marshall, McCurtain,
Mclintosh, Murray, Muskogee, Okfuskee, Okmulgee, Pittsburg, Pontotoc, and Pushmataha Counties.

Emergency Solutions Grant Applications
04/03/2023

The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care (CoC), in conjunction with the Oklahoma Department of
Commerce, is accepting Emergency Solutions Grant applications. All applications must conform to the
Request for Applications (RFA) document released by the Oklahoma Department of Commerce (ODOC).

All applications must be submitted in OK-Grants as detailed in the ODOC RFA. Below is the link to the OK-
Grants website and registration instructions.

https://grants.ok.gov/

A copy of the ODOC RFA may found in OK-Grants under the Available Opportunities tab.

All applications submitted through OK-Grants will be assigned to confidential reviewers by ODOC. Once the
reviews are complete, the scores will then be sent to the CoC. The CoC will review the application scores and
make funding recommendations to ODOC. The CoC will give preference to applications demonstrating a
thorough understanding of the program, an established shelter or voucher system, and financial budgets of
$100,000 or less. As noted in the RFA, ODOC reserves the right to refuse funding to applications that receive
less than 50% of the total points available. The CoC also reserves the right to refuse funding to applications
receiving scores less than 50% of the total points available.

The following document is available to help applicants with their applications and has been included in the
release of this notice:

The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care — CoC and ESG Program Policies and Procedures

ESG Application Deadline: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 at 5:00 pm



https://grants.ok.gov/

